SOUTHEASTERN BAPTIST

APR 22 1988

SEMINARY LIBRARY



OFFICE OF STUDENT AFFAIRS

SOUTHEASTERN **CAMPUS BULLETIN**

April 25 - 29, 1988

XV, 30

Tuesday, April 26

10:00 AM

Chapel: Delos Miles, Professor of Evangelism.

Binkley Chapel.

7:00 - 8:30 PM

Seminary Youth (13 years and up). Paula Hall's home,

455 Stadium Rd.

8:00 PM

Brahms Requiem. Seminary Choir and professional

orchestra under the direction of Ben Johnson.

Binkley Chapel.

Wednesday, April 27

10:00 AM

Chapel: Southeastern Storm: A Narrative. Dick Hester, Professor of Pastoral Care and Psychology of Religion. Binkley Chapel. DON'T MISS THIS ONE!

10:30 (after Chapel)

Seminary Brass Ensemble Concert. Outside in front

of Binkley Chapel.

Last Day of Classes.

NOTICES:

STUDENT NEWS PAPER:

All students interested in serving on the staff of the Enquiry next school year please place your name, address phone number, position desired and experience (if any)

on a sheet of paper and turn in to Dane Blankenship, P.O. Box 2605.

HOME MISSION BOARD:

Mr. Ron Holloway, Home Mission Board, will be on campus April 26-27 to interview groups of students interested i "How to Become Involved in Home Missions." Sign up in

FIM as soon as possible.

PEER GROUP LEADERS:

If you would like to assist with the orientation of new students this summer (June 6 and/or July 5) and/or this fall (August 17) as a peer group leader, please sign up in the Student Affairs office. This is an excellent opportunity to assist new students in their first days of adjustment to seminary life.

FINANCIAL AID MATERIALS:

Students who are applying to schools with government sponsored financial aid programs may need forms for needs analysis, GLS's, or other programs. The Student Affairs office has a limited supply of these forms including the FAF and GAPSFAS

for 1988-89.

LIBRARY FINES: GRADUATING SENIORS:

All library materials must be turned in and all library fines paid before you can be cleared for graduation. Clearance slips may be picked up at the Circulation Desk from April 25 through May 5.

LIBRARY FINES: ALL RETURNING STUDENTS:

All library fines must be paid before the end of the semester. Once the semester is completed anyone who has overdue library materials will be kept from registering for another term until those materials are turned

in and the fines paid.

HAVE YOU LOST A PERSONAL BOOK: A number of personal books have been turned in to the Library along with books checked out by students. If you think you may have one mistakenly turned in, please

check at the Circulation Desk to identify your lost book.

GRADUATING SENIORS:

May graduates are reminded that student accounts must be paid in full before caps and gowns are issued. Student Loans that may be overdue must be paid also.

Diploma fee is \$16.00 and will be charged to graduating seniors' accounts.

APPLICATIONS FOR DR. POWERS' SUMMER SCHOOL COURSES:

Information and applications for M4923s - Theory and Practice in Educational Administration and for M4964s <u>Practicum with the Adult</u> are available in the Registrar's office and from the professor (212

Stealey). Both courses involve off-campus activities. Approval needed by May

GRADUATION LETTERS:

The graduation information letter has been mailed to all seniors who are registered to graduate in May.

The letter contains schedules, instructions and information about all of the events associated with the graduation weekend. you have not received your copy, please check with the Student Affairs office, Ledford Center.

LIBRARY HOURS DURING EXAM WEEK:

Tues. - Thurs., April 26-28 -7:45 a.m. - 11:30 p.m. 7:45 a.m. - 8:30 p.m. Fri. - April 29 Sat. - April 30 9:00 a.m. -4:30 p.m. 8:00 a.m. - 11:30 p.m. 7:45 a.m. - 11:30 p.m. Mon. - May 2 Tues. - Wed., May 3-4 Thurs. - May 5 7:45 a.m. - 7:00 p.m. Fri. - May 6 7:45 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.

THEOLOGICAL EDUCATION IN RESIDENTIAL COMMUNITY:

All students interested in living in a residential community (4 men - 4 women) for '88-89 school year may see Gina Roberts, Residence Life Counselor, for an application. The community is sponsored by Janice and Mahan Siler. Deadline for turning in application is

May 15.

ADVENTURE RECREATION An adventure recreation retreat will be held at Yates Baptist Assembly Camp Friday, April 29 - Saturday

RETREAT:

April 30. The camp is located 12 miles west of campus on Hwy. 98. Innovative games, group building activities, trust games and more will be taught. Open to all students and spouses. Cost. \$10. Limit 20 people. Sponsored by the Student Activities office. Sign up at Ledford Front Desk.

CAMPUS MINISTER

The University of Alabama in Birmingham is offering INTERNSHIP:

a fulltime Internship beginning August 13 - May 15.

If you are interested, contact: Steve Thompson,

1505 Tenth Avenue, South, Birmingham, Alabama, 35205 or call (205) 930-0036.

CONGRATULATIONS GRADUATES

This is the last <u>Campus Bulletin</u> until the week of June 6, 1988.

MPUS BULLE